
From: Troy Parr <TPARR@oneidanation.org>
Subject: Re: Update on Status of Brian A. Doxtator's Variance Request

Date: August 21, 2013 4:03:52 PM CDT
To: Leah Dodge <mutualturtle@me.com>
Cc: David Jordan <DJORDAN1.Norbert_Hill_Center.Oneida@oneidanation.org>, Leyne Orosco 

<LOROSCO.Norbert_Hill_Center.Oneida@oneidanation.org>

Leah,
On August 12, 2013 the Oneida Land Commission approved a variance request by
Brian Doxtator.

Oneida Zoning Department issued a building permit on August 13, 2013.  If you have
any other questions, please contact my office.

Respectfully,

Troy D. Parr, AIA, LEED AP-BD+C
Assistant Development Division Director - Development Branch
Zoning Administrator
920.869.4529 direct phone
920.869.1610 fax
920.562.7535 mobile
800.236.2868 toll free

Leah Dodge <mutualturtle@me.com> 8/21/2013 7:14 AM >>>
Troy,

As a resident within 1,200 feet of parcel #HB-1339 located at 112 Riverdale Drive,
Oneida, WI 54155 (actual township of Hobart), this is a request for an update on the
status of the zoning variance requested by the property owner, Brian A. Doxtator.

Please reply via email as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Leah Sue Dodge
N7345 County Road U
Oneida, WI 54155
920-328-3979




